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Marguerite McLean l00&?%2 -EV 
From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnmaiI.com] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl .us 
cc: Burnett, John; Simpson. Gail 

Subject: 

Attachments: Supplemental Filing re Customer Response to Notification of Potential Transfer (7.30.10).pdf 

Friday, July 30,2010 950 AM 

E-Filing: PEF Supplemental Filing - Dkt# 100282-EU 

This electronic filing is made by: 

Gail Simpson 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 

gail.simpso@~qnmail.com 
(727) 820-5509 

Docket No. 100282-EU 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 1 page. 

The attached document for filing is PEF's 
Supplemental filing regarding customer 
response to notification letter. 

Lisa Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 

lisa.stright@ pgnmail.com 
VN 230-SO95 

7/30/2010 



July 30,2010 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Joint petition of Progress Energy Florida, Inc. and Withlacoochee River Electric 
Cooperative, Inc. to modi& the territorial boundary line in Citrus County: 
Docket No. 100282-EU 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

As stated in the Joint Petition to modify the territorial agreement between WREC and PEF, all 
customers subject to transfer under the modification of the territorial agreement have been sent written 
notification prior to transfer. As an update to the petition as it relates to customer notification, PEF has 
received no customer responses to the notification letter. 

Should you have any further questions regarding our customer transfer notifications, please feel 
free to call me at (727) 820-5509. 

Sincerely, 

s/ Gail Simpson 
Manager, Public Policy & Constituency Relations 

GTSilpw 

cc: Billy Brown, Esq. (WREC) 


